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“Love learning together. 
Love each other and our community. 

Love ourselves.” 
1 Corinthians 16:14, ‘Let all that you do be done in love.’ 

Head Teachers Comments 
Yesterday, our school celebrated VE Day with lots of great 

activities, including making bunting, creating spitfire planes, and 

dressing up in 1940s-style clothes. We enjoyed a joyful outdoor 

picnic lunch in the playground before finishing the day off with 

more fun activities in our classrooms. 

 
Finally, on behalf of all the school, I would like to wish Year 6 

good luck for their SAT tests next week. They have worked 

incredibly hard and should be proud of their progress they have 

made and effort they have put into their learning this year.  

Have a good weekend and see you all on Monday morning.  

 

 
Star of the week Attendance Winners 

Reception: Ayden 

Year 1: Indie 

Year 2: Noah E             

Year 3: Ronnie 

Year 4: Harrison C & Archie 

Year 5: Chantel 

Year 6: Mariam 

 

 

 

 

 

1st Place: Year 2           99.2% 

2nd Place: Year 1          98.1% 

3rd Place: Year 6           97.8% 

Year 3             97.5%   

Year 5             94.4% 

Year 4             94.2% 

Reception      93.3%      

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 9th May 2025 

Half term root value – Forgiveness    Weekly branch Value – Dignity 

 

Team Points – Week 2 
Dhawan   211 

Whitworth   197  
  O’Brien   173                                       

 Perry   168               
        
         
        
    
   
   
   
  

Dates for your diary… 
 

Week Beginning Monday 12th May – Y6 SATs 
Monday 19th May – HT Coffee Morning 9am 

Wednesday 21st May – Millbrook visit our school 
Thursday 22nd May – Reception Bee Keeper Visit  

Friday 23rd May – Break Up for Half Term 
Monday 9th June – School Term Begins 

Friday 13th June – Y2, Y5, Y6 NSPCC Workshops 
Week beginning 30th June – Sports Week 

Wednesday 2nd July – Sports Day 
 

 

 

 
 
 

Year 5 – Schools Linking  
Children had a lovely trip to our 
linking school: Millbrook Primary. 
Children worked with Year 5's 
from Millbrook and participated in 
various forest school activities.  
Children made dens, searched for 
minibeasts, printed with leaves 
and they all enjoyed tree climbing! 
Children made friends with each 
other and were really engaged. 
The end of the day children made 
their own planets with the school 
values and shared with the whole 

group. 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Whole School Attendance 96% (Target 96%) 


